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Subject: [External Email]MUD Creek Project Corrected Comments

 

 

 

April 19, 2021

 

 Seth Carbonari

 West Fork District Ranger

 Bitterroot National Forest

 6735 West Fork Rd

 Darby, MT 59829

 

 RE: COMMENTS ON THE MUD CREEK PROJECT

 DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

 

Transmitted via email--please acknowledge receipt!?

 

 

 

RE: Mud Creek Project Comments

 

 

 

??Dear Ranger Carboni: ? ? 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Please accept corrected these comments in pdf format on the draft

Mud Creek Project Environmental Assessment on behalf of the Alliance for the Wild Rockies, Friends of the

Bitterroot, Friends of the Clearwater, Yellowstone to Uintas Connection, and Native Ecosystems Council,

(collectively [ldquo]Alliance[rdquo]).  Please disregard the comments I submitted yesterday.

 

 

 

Thank you for your attention to these concerns.  Please keep us on your list to receive further mailings on the

proposal. 

 

 Sincerely yours,

 Michael Garrity 

 Alliance for the Wild Rockies 

 P.O. Box 505 

 Helena, Montana 59624 

 406-459-5936

 

 And for

 



 Jason L. Christensen [ndash] Director 

 Yellowstone to Uintas Connection 

 P.O. Box 363?Paris, Idaho 83261 

 jason@yellowstoneuintas.org 

 435-881-6917 

 

 Sara Johnson

 Native Ecosystems Council

 P.O. Box 125

 Willow Creek, MT 59760 

 

 And for

 

 Jeff Juel

 Montana Policy Director

 Friends of the Clearwater

 509-688-5956

 jeffjuel@wildrockies.org

 

 And for

 

 Jim Miller, President

 The Friends of the Bitterroot

 Hamilton, MT 59840

 millerfobmt@gmail.com


